
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 19th May  
 
Our assembly to celebrate Kingswood/ activity week is fast approaching! It will be on Friday 26th May at 2:40pm. 
Please come down the main drive and into the hall from the side doors. The doors will open at 2:30pm. 
 
Just a reminder, Atom homework is released every Wednesday. Please can we ask that this is still completed until 
the end of the summer term. If you have any questions about it, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher. 
 
There have been a few PPA swaps this half term. Please see the table below for when PPA is: 

Upcoming PPA dates 

Wednesday 24th May 

Wednesday 7th June 

Wednesday 14th June 

Wednesday 21st June 

Wednesday 28th June 

Tuesday 4th July 

Tuesday 11th July 

Wednesday 19th July 

 
Please contact your class teacher if you have any questions. We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
With the upcoming times tables test, we would like to encourage you to continue practising soundcheck on times 
tables rockstars. There will be a TTrockstars competition across the year 4 classes starting on Wednesday 24th May. 
The class with the highest number of correct answers will get a prize! This competition will end on 7th June so please 
could you encourage your children to take part. This will take the place of the Atom homework next week. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Rory B - For excellent use of mathematical vocabulary in his maths chili challenges 
Rowan L - For showing fantastic attitude to learning and always working to be the best he can be 
Seren O - For being a good friend to others 
Harriet T – For an accurate and carefully drawn map of the school, with a fantastic key. 
Luke M – For an accurate and carefully drawn map of the school, with a fantastic key. 
Austin J – For an accurate and carefully drawn map of the school, with a fantastic key. 
Nishka S – For working really hard to choose careful and specific vocabulary within her written work with the reader 
in mind. 
Weynom K - For settling into Woodpeckers so well, you have confidently shared your ideas with the class and done 
some amazing English planning already! 
Edith K - For always being respectful to your classmates and all the staff at school. 
   
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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